
Construction Activities & Upcoming Work 

The contractor began structural excavation at the Swim Beach parking lot area to prepare 

the vault toilet foundations. Clearing and grubbing for the Shared Use Trail and Swim 

Beach parking area was completed this week.  One approach culvert was installed on 

Lathrop St. The contractor will be working on the project over night from 7pm-6am. The 

Swim Beach and the Non-Motorized Boat Launch half closures will be from 6/17/2024 - 

6/21/2024 and 6/24/2024 - 6/28/2024.  
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Below left: Excavation for vault toilet foundations.   Below right: Compacting backfill around culvert.  

Traffic Closures 

Lathrop St. north of the levee, will have periodic night closures from 11pm - 6am next 

week. 

https://highways.dot.gov/federal-lands/projects/ak/fnsb-tanana-1



